
  
  

    

  

 
  

  

Consultation Procedure  
  

  

Consultation on the proposed regulation of Collective Investment  

Schemes investing in Virtual Currencies  
  
  

  

NOTE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF 
CONSULTATION PERIOD  

  

  

  

  

Further to the Consultation Document issued by the MFSA on the 23rd October 2017, regarding the 

proposed regulation of Collective Investment Schemes investing in Virtual Currencies, the 

Authority advises that the period of consultation has been extended to Friday, 17th November 

2017.   
  

Any comments and feedback in relation to the Consultation Document are to be submitted in writing 

on vcfunds@mfsa.com.mt.  
  

  

  

Communications Unit   

Malta Financial Services Authority   

Date: 13th November 2017  

  

https://www.mfsa.com.mt/pages/readfile.aspx?f=/files/Announcements/Consultation/2017/20171023_VCFunds_PIFs_ConsDoc.pdf
https://www.mfsa.com.mt/pages/readfile.aspx?f=/files/Announcements/Consultation/2017/20171023_VCFunds_PIFs_ConsDoc.pdf
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